
Alun Jones, Interim Chief Executive, Healthcare Inspectorate Wales 

Dyddiad | Date: 22 July 2020 

Pwnc | Subject: Covid-19: CAMHS in-patient units 

Dear Alun, 

Thank you for your letter dated 15 July 2020 updating the Committee on the arrangements that 

are now in place for HIW to visit and inspect in-patient facilities, and HIW’s plans to respond to 

any future easing or tightening of lockdown requirements. 

We discussed your response at our meeting on 20 July.  We welcome your update and would very 

much like to receive regular updates on the new ways of working that you are developing, 

including the outcome of the evaluation on the approach to ensure the new ways are appropriate 

and meeting their aims and objectives.  

I would like to take you up on the offer of a meeting to discuss the follow-up work on the 

recommendations of the youth thematic review. Please could you contact the clerking team to 

arrange a suitable time following publication of your findings.  

Yours sincerely, 

Lynne Neagle MS 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg | We welcome correspondence in Welsh or 

English. 
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